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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

A Safer Schools Support Worker from the Children and Young People Team at Norfolk Constabulary will 

be delivering a presentation called “Abuse in Relationships” for all year 10 students at your child’s 

school on 09/09/2024. 

 

The Safer Schools Support Worker will be talking about the differences between healthy and unhealthy 

relationship behaviors and will raise awareness that unhealthy behaviors can become abusive. There 

will be an emphasis on consent, and they will discuss the laws that can protect victims. 

 

For more information about domestic abuse and keeping safe, go to: 

www.norfolk.police.uk/advice/assault-abuse-threats/domestic-abuse and www.leewaysupport.org  

 

If you have any questions about this session, please email the address above. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Children and Young People Team 

 
Local Policing Delivery Unit 
Norfolk Constabulary 

 

http://www.norfolk.police.uk/advice/assault-abuse-threats/domestic-abuse
http://www.leewaysupport.org/

